
Upcoming Events

3/8 All School Mass/Grade 6/8:20 a.m.
Stations of the Cross following Mass by 
Grade 6

3/10 Daylight Saving Time Begins
3/15 6th-8th Grade attending the Catholic 

Youth Rally
All School Mass/Grade 3/8:20 a.m.
Stations of the Cross following Mass by 
Grade 4

3/18 No School/Spring Break
3/19 No School/Spring Break
3/20 No School/Spring Break
3/21 No School/Spring Break
3/21 No School/Spring Break
3/25 All School Mass/Grade 7/8:20 a.m.
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If Your Child Is Absent From School
When your child is absent, please call the 
school office or send an email to Patty Schmitt 
at schmittp@stkds.com stating the date of and 
the reason for the absence.  You may also 
inform your child’s teacher as well, however 
the office needs to have this information first.  
Thank you for your cooperation!

For more information please review our 
Attendance Policy in our Student Handbook 
on our website at www.skds.org, or click the 
link SKDS Student Handbook.
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WISCONSIN PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM (WPCP

The application dates for WPCP are FEBRUARY 1 
THROUGH APRIL 18, 2024. 
· All applicants must apply for the program every 
year.

· A student application  will be considered
 complete only if all the following are received 
by the school during an open application
 period:

 ~A completed choice program student
    application;
  ~Proof of income eligibility, if required;
  ~Proof of residency; and
 ~A completed "Annotation of Birth Certificate" 

form and/or immunization record for 
4-year-old kindergarten, 5-year-old 
kindergarten and first grade students (if 
required by the school).

 

  SKDS Registration Forms
Registration forms for our current SKDS families went 
home a few weeks ago.  Please return them as 
soon as possible.  Feel free to call Mrs. Ellefson  if you 
have any questions.

Our Forensics Team competed in their last regular 
season meet on Saturday hosted by St. Roberts 
School at Dominican High School in Whitefish Bay!  
We had three events go on to compete in the power 
round, and all three of those events medaled with 
third place in their respective categories!  
Congratulations Liam, Gabriel, and June and 
Gemma!  Also congratulations to the entire team, 
together we took home the trophy for second place 
for small schools!  This year we have 10 students 
who will be attending state for Forensics!



Let Us Pray For...

In gratitude for God’s blessing of a Catholic 
education.

For grandparents who care for and nurture their 
children and grandchildren.

For blessings upon administrators, teachers, and 
staff who give of their time, talent and treasure to 
teach as Jesus taught.

For children suffering from illnesses.

For Haley Angst and the entire Angst family 
as Haley is dealing with some health issues. 

For Maverick Matuszeski and the entire   
Matuszeski family as Maverick continues his 
cancer treatment.

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

SCRIP News

Scrip Annual Profit Goal: $35,000

Projected profit to date: $23,555 
Actual Profit to date: $20,493

Coming home this week: Weekly, Week #1

Planning a spring renovation project? We have lots of 
Menards @ $100 cards available for purchase in the 
scrip office on Fridays. Or you can order through
your Scrip Envelope for delivery in the Family Folder.

The Scrip office will be closed on Friday March 22nd, 
April 5 th, and April 12 th.

Scrip is available after 4:30, 8:00 and 10:00 weekend 
masses as well as at the Parish
Center, Friday AM from 8:00 to 9:30.

Have questions? The Scrip office can be reached at 
887-2082 EXT. 306 or
scrip@stkatharinedrexelbd.org

Facebook & Instagram
Like us on Facebook at:
St. Katharine Drexel School of Beaver Dam,   
Wisconsin
Follow us on Instagram at: kateskidsinbd
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Weekend Mass Schedule
Saturday 4:30 PM

Sunday 8:00 & 10:00 AM
12:00 PM (Spanish)
See you at Mass!

School Mass
Please come pray with us at our school Masses on 
Fridays.  We come together to pray as a school 
family.  It is a great way to pray for our needs 
individually and collectively.  The most wonderful 
thing you can do for your child is come to Mass, so 
join us each weekend as well to pray with our parish 
family.  And thank you for coming. 

Our Family Labels
We are still collecting Our Family labels. Please 
continue to send them into the school office. 
We just sent in our last collection and received 
a check for $275. Thank you!


